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Dear Parents 
 
Today we are formally saying goodbye to our Sixth 
Formers.   It was a privilege to be in their final  
assembly and share their memories of their time at 
Trinity School.  I would like to congratulate John 
Hosier who has had 100% attendance since he 
started the school in Year 7!   I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank the staff, and you as  
parents, for your continued support at this really  
important time for our students. 
 
I have been extremely proud this term of the  
efforts and commitments of all our students in the  
upper school.  Our Year 11 and Sixth Form  
students, in particular, have shown a real  
commitment to their studies.  I know that they will 
continue to work hard over this half-term break,  
as well as give themselves a chance to  
relax.  The school Sixth Form  is open from 9am  
until 1pm (Tuesday - Friday) if they need a quiet 
place to study.   
 
On the sports field we have been ever-busy.  You 
can read about our efforts in more detail in the  
regular Sports Newsletter and on our Twitter feed.  
This season has seen us competing against local 
schools in cricket, athletics and rounders.   
 
The focus in Performing Arts this term has been on 
examination work and the students in Years 11 
and 13 have performed various pieces to the rest 
of the school.  Moderation of these subject areas, 
along with drama, has been very successful, with 
the examiners being very pleased with the work 
they saw when they visited.  The Year 13 Dance 
BTEC students treated us to an amazing  
performance of Alice in Wonderland with a cast 
from year 7 through to 13.  We are now in full  
preparation for our annual Dance Festival, which 
will take place next term with a theme of Around 
the World.  Please make sure that you purchase 
your tickets early to avoid disappointment.   
 

A group of students have been involved in a local 
Community Dementia Project, writing poems and 
performing these in the community.  We are very 
proud of their work.  We were really pleased to 
see so many parents attend our Well Being  
evening to hear our visiting speakers; there will be 
more events like these next year.  
 
The top tutor group for attendance this term is 
11G2 with 98.3%.  Griffin House is the winning 
house with 95.6% attendance.  As always, it is very 
important that attendance remains high for all of 
our students, to ensure that they are in school 
learning.   
 
We have said goodbye to Mr Zornoza this term, 
who is returning to Spain to study, and Mr Elliott in 
PE; Miss Crossley is acting Head of PE for this term.   
 
Even though this has been a very short term it has 
been a very focussed and an  
important one.  I hope everyone has a restful  
half-term break and I look forward to seeing you 
all in the summer term at the various parents’  
evenings and events. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mrs C Wilson 
Headteacher 
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